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The feedback obtained from various stakeholders was discussed and analyzed in the
department meetings and in BOS meetings as well. As the feedback was very favourable,
there were no recommendations for the changes in the syllabus. Therefore the same syllabus
will be continued in the Academic Year 2022-23.
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Head, Department of Marathi
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